Welcome 2024 1!

We will be closed Sat Dec 23, 2023 to Mon Jan 1, 2024; Reopening Tues Jan 2
We will be Open: Martin Luther King Jr Day (Jan 15) and Presidents Day (Feb 19)
We will be Closed: Spring Break March 25-29 (Fairfax & Loudoun Spring Breaks)

When Dr. Dulac is out, and the office is open, the following services are available:
Front Desk: Billing, insurance, and scheduling (all regular services)
Hygiene: Cleanings (must have seen the doctor in the last 10 months in VA)
Assistants: Emergency triage and $50 off Zoom Whitening!

Clinical Updates: Printed Dentures and Functional Orthodontic Therapy

| expect printing to continue to improve and evolve in the coming years. Since it’s
induction in recent years, printed dentures are becoming commonplace now. Printing
allows us to copy current dentures, reducing the number of appointments. It’s also a

nice option to keep a digital “copy” of your current denture in case it’s ever lost, a replica
could be easily ordered. Dr Dulac has been an Invisalign provider since 2014 when he
got out of the military, but Dr Dulac also offers comprehensive orthodontic therapy to
children and teens of all ages, including functional orthodontic therapy to aid in jaw
growth and development and minimize the cost of full orthodontic therapy later.

Staff Updates: Welcoming New Members to the Team !
Caroline and Debbie are up front to help with your insurance benefits and scheduling.
We've also added John and Millicent to help manage the workload.
Nadjma, our full time hygienist, is in the office Monday — Thursday 8 - 5 and most
Fridays 8 - 1. Amanda, our part time hygienist is in the office Monday — Thursday 8 - 3.
Assisting me, we have Erica who has been with me for a number of years now and Starr.

The holidays may be behind us, but your smile is always in season! Welcome the new
year with a smile that lights up the room! Cheers to a happy and healthy smile!
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